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MEMORANDUM NO. FRN-22-081
TO : All Deans, Directors, and Heads of Units
SUBJECT : 3@ UP Diliman Professional Development Training Series 2022:

Gender-Based Violence First Responder Training and the
13" UP Diliman Gender and Development (GAD) Summit 2022

The UP Diliman Gender Office will be hosting the 13th UP Diliman Gender and
Development (GAD) Summit 2022 and conducting the 3rd UP Diliman Professional
Development Training Series 2022: Gender-Based Violence First Responder Training
this 23-25 November 2022 as part of UPDGO'’s opening activities for the 78-Day Campaign
to End Violence Against Women, which begins on 25 November - the International Day for the
Elimination of Violence Against Women (IDEVAW). These are both in-person activities to be
held at Alcantara Hall (third floor), UP Student Union Building, University of the
Philippines Diliman.

The 3rd UP Diliman Professional Development Training Series 2022: Gender-
Based Violence First Responder Training is a three-day training seminar to be held on
23-24 November 2022 from 8:00AM to 5:00PM and on 25 November 2022 from 8:00AM to
12:00NN. The PDTS will be focused on Training for UP Diliman GAD Committee members as
Counseling First Responders for Gender-Based Violence. This will be the first in-person PDTS
since its launch in 2020.

The PDTS shall be followed by the 13th UP Diliman Gender and Development
Summit 2022 to be held on 25 November 2022 from 1:00PM to 5:00PM. This will be the first
in-person GAD Summit to be held since 2019, and will include GAD Committee fellowship,
presentation of GAD accomplishments, and sharing of best practices in GAD of all units and
colleges across UP Diliman. We shall be celebrating IDEVAW - the International Day for the
Elimination and Violence Against Women through GAD education and awareness-raising
briefings and two musical performances.

You are enjoined to cooperate with the UPDGO and have all GAD Committees along
with the respective heads and key officials of all colleges and units participate in the
Professional Development Training Series and the 13th UP Diliman GAD Summit on official
time. Kindly ensure that you confirm your participation in the 13th UP Diliman GAD Summit
here and the PDTS here. You may also update your GAD Committee directory information
here.

For colleges and units that have yet to form GAD Committees or assign GAD
representatives, kindly refer to Memorandum No. FRN-20-086 dated 16 September 2020 re
the formation of GAD Committees, assignment of GAD representatives: “Toward the
fulfillment of the University’s commitment to the continued capacity building of the UPD GAD
FPS and the effective coordination, implementation, and preparation of the Gender and
Development Accomplishment Report (GAD AR) in accordance with SECTION 37 of the



MAGNA CARTA OF WOMEN Implementing Rules and Regulations, you are mandated to
ensure that your college / unit / office / department has an active GAD Committee with
at least three (3) appointed members (aside  from heads of
units/offices/departments/colleges, who are de facto GAD Committee members).”

The specific details of the 3rd UP Diliman Professional Development Training
Series 2022: Gender-Based Violence First Responder Training and the 13th UP Diliman
Gender and Development Summit 2022 shall be provided by the UPDGO. You may contact
them at updgo@up.edu.ph.

Thank you.
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Chancellor



